
STEERS MINUTES, AUGUST 9, 2023


Mary reported preliminary results of the survey.  There are a good number of people interested 
in a second show in 2024 and Light in Darkness is currently the leading choice for a theme.  
Members want to keep meetings on Saturdays.  The majority is in favor of finding a new venue 
for meetings.  One possibility for a new meeting place is Calvary Chapel on 29 road.  They 
would accept occasional donations rather than charge for each meeting.

Bev may have already contacted Elle at Redlands Community Center to cancel September and 
December.  We will try to change locales in January.  Julia said the Clifton Library may be 
another possibility.


The first item on the agenda for the meeting will be a vote for the theme so that the in-person 
votes can be added to the on-line votes and the theme can be established.


Mary will send a thumb drive to Matt Jones at the Art Center to begin the process of attaining a 
date for an exhibition by AQuA.


There will be a form for entries in our workshops.  These will be sent to members who are 
selected from a lottery to take classes.  Mary will send the form to Bev to be used as a 
template.  This form will establish procedures for selection of alternates for workshops in the 
event of a cancelation.


Sharon is leading the August program as a discussion of batting, quilting, and blocking in order 
to make the finished pieces flat. 


This month’s meeting is to be held upstairs at the Redlands Community Center at 10 am.


Rotation of board members was discussed.  Julia will rotate off the board first.  Mary will 
assume the title of assistant head steer for the rest of this year.  Members will be given the 
opportunity to join as an at-large Steer in a non-voting position for the rest of the year.


Sharon will look for an available microphone and will bring name tag stickers to the meeting.


